
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
                                                                         19.08.2021 
 

Subject: Rescheduling the ICAR -AIEEA (UG) – 2021 scheduled on 13 September 2021 

 
The ICAR AIEEA (UG) 2021, is scheduled to be held on 7,8 and on 13 September 2021. 

 

Pursuant to representations received from candidates, it has been decided to reschedule the ICAR 

AIEEA(UG) 2021, scheduled on 13 September 2021, to 9 September 2021. 

 

In other words, ICAR AIEEA(UG) exam earlier scheduled on 13 September 2021 will now be 

held on 9 September 2021.  There will be no ICAR AIEEA(UG) on 13 September 2021.    

 

It is hereby stated that there is no change in the ICAR AIEEA (UG) 2021 scheduled on 7 and 8 

September 2021.  Those sessions will be held as per schedule on the appointed date. 

 

Candidates are advised to take note of the above and act accordingly. 

 

Candidates are advised to be in touch with the NTA website www.nta.ac.in, https://icar.nta.ac.in for 

updates regarding the exam.  

  

For any clarifications or queries, candidates are advised to call NTA Help Desk 011 4075 9000 or 

write to NTA at icar@nta.ac.in   

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                      Dr. Sadhana Parashar 

Senior Director, (Exams) 
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